
IMPORTANT 

NOTICE TO 

PEMBINA COUNTY 

TAXPAYERS 

 

A public hearing to consider  

increasing the 2017 

Pembina County property tax levy 

by 11.13% will be held in the 

Commission Meeting Room at the 

Pembina County Courthouse 

301 Dakota St W, Cavalier, ND 

on Tuesday, October 3, 2017, 

at 6:00 P. M.  

Citizens will have an opportunity to 

present oral or written 

comments regarding the property tax levy.  

Mills will change from 75.77 mills for 2016 to 83.79 mills for 2017, 

resulting in a 8.02 mill levy increase for tax year 2017. 

Property tax revenue will change from $4,546,464.00 for 2016 to $5,066,169.00      

for 2017, resulting in an increase of 519,705.00 in property tax revenue.  

County taxable valuation changed from 60,003,479.00 for 2016  

to $60,462,688.00 for 2017.  

The mill levy increase is due to a projected 15% increase in liability  

insurance costs, essential equipment upgrades for E-911 and  

increased security for all County buildings and the reduction in State Aid. 


